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Advertising Amazing Downsizing Notes - a course that helps students understand copyright, fair use and plagiarism by focusing on preventing plagiarism and exploring strategies that respect copyright and fair use - lesson plan to summarize what is heard exploring plagiarism, copyright and Paraphrasing. Paraphrase
Craze - Thought of the lesson with a lot of good practice chances. If you want to get rid of the terrible background in IE, go to Tools, Internet Options, click Accessibility under the General tab, and then click Ingore Colors. Ahhh, much better. Paraphrase Application Worksheet - read two paragraphs and paraphrase on
paper [This expired link is available through the Wayback Machine Internet Archive. If the page doesn't load quickly, click Impatient? at the bottom right of the page.] Paraphrase Self Test - Type something in the first box as basic text. Type paraphrase of the next first text. As you type, you'll see an assessment below the
second box showing the overlapping language [This expired link is available through the Wayback Machine Internet Archive. If the page doesn't load quickly, click Impatient? at the bottom right of the page.] Write Paraphrase: Your Own Words - six steps for some examples of effective paraphrasing plus good (and bad)
paraphrasing paraphrasing - instructions on how to paraphrase; Paraphrasing a good beginner lesson - after selecting the best paraphrase, click the button to check the answer Paraphrasing Activity - read a passage, read two paraphrases of passage and then answer paraphrasing exercise to questions - read five
paragraphs [not interactive] and paraphrase on their paper [Possible Answers here] Paraphrasing App - six slideshow - show slides at a time and let students paraphrase time. Note to teacher: Give students time to read the slide carefully and press B to black out your screen. Press B again to return to the show.
Paraphrasing Practice - read a paragraph after a paragraph and paraphrase on paper [This expired link suggestions on how to paraphrase available through the Wayback Machine Internet Archive. If the page doesn't load quickly, click Impatient? at the bottom right of the page.] Paraphrasing &amp; Summarizing
Exercise - compare Paraphrasing Subject Sentences in the right and wrong ways - read a passage and then decide which phrase's best subject sentence Quote paraphrases, Paraphrasing and Summarizing - is designed to help students make them more comfortable with the use and distinctions between essentials back
quotes, paraphrases and summaries: Pier Summary with Fishbone Mapping - full fish bone maps highlight the main ideas and related details from a cause-and-effect text; lesson plan [This expired connection is available through the Wayback Machine Internet Archive. If the page doesn't load quickly, click Impatient?
bottom right of page Test: Identifying plagiarism plagiarism and avoiding plagiarism - perfect samples and test quotes correctly, paraphrase and summarize - summarizing interactive lessons and exercises: A Dictionary of Terms - [Skillwise fact sheet] Written Text Summary Used in UK spelling - [Skillwise fact sheet]
What is the summary used in UK spelling? - [Skillwise fact sheet] uk spelling used using Paraphrases - An indirect quote from a paraphrase Literacy Education Online (LEO) internet4classrooms is a joint effort by Susan Brooks and Bill Byles. Paraphrasing is such a difficult skill for your master's - and it is very important!
Paraphrasing writing is required for many types. Children who do not learn to express well not only turn into poor writers, but can also apply for plagiarism, which is not a good thing at all. Here is a step plan for teaching your students paraphrasing. Start with Talking By at its core, putting something into their words
paraphrasing, so the student starts just by doing it. A fun promotional event, dividing your students into couples and what did you do after school yesterday? or ask a question like tell me where you want to go on vacation and why you want to go there. Student A answers the question in three or four sentences. Next,
Student B expresses the student's answers. Later, partners change roles. You'll want to model it once or twice for the class before you start. Another game you can play with your students is Quiz, Quiz, a variation on trading. Give each student a card with a sentence written on it. Have the students find partners. Student
reads sentence A, and Student B means it. Then, students change roles. Finally, both trade cards before moving to find different partners. Paraphrase Together Try paragraphing a short paragraph together as a class. View the paragraph with your document camera or dashboard. You may want to give your students their
own copies. Make sure your students know the difference between paraphrasing and summarizing. Talk about the different strategies that can be used. An approach to Four R's: Reword - Change synonyms and phrases when you can. Rearrange – Rearrange words in sentences to make new sentences. You can even
rearrange the ideas presented in the paragraph. Notice that some words and phrases cannot be changed – names, dates, titles, etc. cannot be changed, but you can express them differently. Re-Check – Make sure your Paraphrase means the same as the original text. The Pacific island nation of Nauru, which has an
area of just 8.5 square miles, is one of the smallest countries in the world. The island was once rich in phosphates, but most of the resource was removed, damaging the environment at the back. Nauru has a population of about 10,000 people. Paraphrased Text: A Pacific island with only 8.5 square miles of Nauru area
He's one of the youngest. is one of them. It's on the planet, and only about 10,000 people live there. Nauru once inked an abundant source of phosphates. It's damaged the environment on this island. Independent App After you've done a few together, try your students working in pairs to interpret a paragraph on the
board. Be sure to let several couples share with the paraphrases class. At this point, students can start working independently. You may want to stay with a paragraph at the same time, as it will be less overwhelming than the entire article. Paraphrasing Task Cards This set is perfect for the standalon app (and the
following poster is part of the free preview, as well as the first four task cards, which you can use for the entire class application). Eventually you will want to go paraphrasing all the articles, Pulling All Together. Encourage students to interpret it in bite-sized pieces, one paragraph at a time. As your students become fluent
paraphrasers, you can move them to more advanced activities, such as: from the text itself, rather than paraphrasing from notes from the original text. your paraphrased posts including quotes. paraphrasing some sections and summarizes other sections. including paraphrasing, summarizing and all nails in one piece.
use multiple resources to interpret, summarize, and add citations. (Throw in a bibliography and what do you know? I wrote a real report!) I'm sorry, but I had to disable comments and comments on this post because the subject attracts scores of sub-feeders while trying to drum up business for their unethical period paper
writing services. This afternoon, I was looking for some online exercises to reinforce the idea of paraphrasing with English Language Learners (I'd like to add them to Teach You About Plagiarism in The Best Online Resources), and I didn't have a lot of luck. Most of those aimed specifically at ELLs only pass a word or
two, and seemed to me to be very bad examples. The rest seemed to be aimed at college-level students and was too advanced for ELLs. The good ones I found here - I hope we will suggest more: E.L.L. Application + Prompt | The Value of Diversity is an interactive network I created for The New York Times Learning
Network and contains some questions about paraphrasing. Paraphrasing Quiz Paraphrase Craze ADDENDUM: To teach you how to summarize, Part I is the requirement of Timothy Shanahan. To Teach How to Summarize, Part II is the requirement of Timothy Shanahan. Paraphrasing Challenging but Basic Academic
Writing Skills Teaching from EFL Journal. Related Paraphrasing means re-expressing a writer's words in your own words without changing the meaning of the passage or including your own interpretation. When you quote something, you just convey the idea expressed, not the entire cited passage. Read every passage.
On a separate page, express each passage. Try not to look back on the original while paraphrasing. Read B. Anthony's speech below. Then don't interpret the conversation. Highlight the part of the text you want to focus on. Then express your opinions on the note card below. Interpreting every passage. Onomatopoeia
is a word that resembles the sound it tries to describe. Rewrite each sentence below and change each underlined word to synonymous. Read the assigned passage. Then answer the questions below. Rewrite each sentence below and change each underlined word to synonymous. Evaluate Palma's speech for use in
your article. Then complete the following worksheet. Paraphrasing means restating what a writer says without changing the meaning of the passage with his own words or any interpretation of his own. When you quote something, you just convey the idea expressed, not the entire cited passage. Paraphrasing means
restating what a writer says without changing the meaning of the passage with his own words or any interpretation of his own. When you quote something, you just convey the idea expressed, not the entire cited passage. Rewrite each sentence below and change each underlined word to synonymous. While conducting
your research, fill out the questionnthlon below for each of your resources. A citizen is a person who can legally participate in a political community such as state, country or local government. A citizen is a person who can legally participate in a political community such as state, country or local government. Government.
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